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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
 
 
 

November 
4th   INSET DAY (SCHOOL CLOSED FOR 
   CHIILDREN) 
5th   First Day of Term 2 
6th   Year 2 Museum Trip  
7th    Harvest Assembly  
7th   New Year R Open day 9.30am &  
   1.30pm 
W/B 11th  Anti-Bullying Week 
11th   Afternoon Tea with Mrs E for  
   Golden Ticket Winners 
12th   New Year R Open day 9.30am &  
   6pm 
14th   School Photographs  
15th    Children in Need:  Non-Uniform  
   Pudsey Yellow and Spots  

 
December 
2nd   PTFA Christmas Gift Shop 
3rd   PINS Parent Coffee Morning - 
   9am 
7th   PTFA Christmas Fair 12pm - 3pm 
11th    Family Trust Christmas Show 
16th   Year R 'Christmas Songs &     
   Activities' 2pm 
17th   Year 1 & 2 'Christmas Nativity'  
   10am 
17th   Nursery 'Christmas Sing-a-long'  
   2pm 
18th   Year 5&6 Christmas Church   
   Service TBC 
18th   Christmas Dinner 
19th   Year 3 & 4 'Christmas Story'  
   10am   
19th   Years 1 & 2 'Christmas Nativity'  
   2pm 
20th   Last Day of Term 2 

 
January   
6th   First Day of Term 3    
16th    Lime Class Roman Museum Trip 
17th   Larch Class Roman Museum  
   Trip  
 
**all dates & times are subject to change 

Headteacher’s Message 
Term 1 at  West Borough has been one of our most eventful 
yet! As you may be aware the Air Ambulance landed   
without warning on the school field, causing much         
excitement. 
Fortunately the child who was being airlifted to hospital 
made a complete recovery.  
Many thanks to all of our parents who attended the      
Autumn term TLC’s.  Parental support and engagement is 
such an important part of a child’s learning journey and  
has a significant impact on the progress they make in 
school.  
We are saying a temporary goodbye to Miss Woollard who 
is due to have her baby in early November. We will of 
course share the exciting news with you once he arrives. 
Mrs Shirley will be joining us as the  Cherry Class teacher.  I 
am sure you will  all give her a  warm West Borough     
Welcome. 
We are currently in the process of updating our Website. As 
a start we have updated the calendar which now includes 
the key dates across the year, which I hope you will find 
helpful. 
We have had some changes to our Governing Body.  I am 
delighted to inform you that our new chair is Laura Wright 
and our new vice chair is Reece Jacobs.  Both are excited to 
be leading Governance at West Borough and I am sure 
that our strong governing body will remain an asset to the 
school.  
Here’s to a great term 2!   
Mrs Edinburgh  

West Borough PTFA News 
 

Our fabulous Chair Person Chloe Goodchild has 
stepped down from the position of chair. I would like 
to express my sincere thanks to her for all of her hard 

work over the years she has led the PTFA. Our new 
chair is Monika Gorska-Mutazu, who has 2 children 
at the school and also works at West Borough as an 

EAL teacher. 
I’m sure that she will continue the great work that 

Chloe and her team have started. 
Planned PTFA events are below: 

 
PTFA Gift Shop: 2nd December in school 

Christmas Fair Saturday 7th December 12-3pm  
Valentines Chocolate Bingo Friday 14th February 

3.30pm 
Headteacher for the day Friday 21st March  

Break the rules day Friday 4th April 
PTFA Discos Tuesday 10th June TBC 

 
If you would like to support the  PTFA or help 

with any of the fund raising events please     
contact Monika  by e-mail at  

westboroughptfa@gmail.com 


